



FOR PSA MEMBERS: SOUTH AFRICAN LOCAL GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION (SALGA)

26-07-2019

Annual wage negotiations

The PSA has noted with concern the employer's decision to unilaterally implement living-wage increases and performance bonuses while negotiations were still ongoing.

It was further noted that the employer sent out correspondence to employees, indicating that they were overpaid, and the overpaid amounts will be deducted from their salaries in August 2019. A meeting has been scheduled with the employer for 1 August 2019 and the PSA will address these issues with the employer and consider its legal options based on what members mandate.

Members will be informed of developments.

Ivan Fredericks GENERAL MANAGER